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Dear Parent

The school had transitioned to hybrid classes due to the alarming pollution levels in
Delhi. However, with the significant improvementin air quality in recent days, it is
heartening to see most of the students returning to school for physical classes. In-
person learning will greatly support their academic growth, holistic development,
and provide valuable opportunities for peer interaction. We encourageall students
to attend school in physical mode.

For the continued safety and well-being of all students, we recommend that they
wear masks as a precautionary measure.

We look forward to welcoming all our students back to school.

We thank you wholeheartedly for your unwavering and steadfast support in
ensuring we continue to provide a nurturing, enriching, and inspiring learning
environment for our students.

Regards

s s

Geeta Gangwani
Principal
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